
From: Jeff Fordyce <jfordyce@calpool.com> 

Sent: Thursday, August 5, 2021 9:54 AM 

To: Chantel Kimmins 

Subject: Southdale - Filter Backwash Flow Restriction 

 

Chantel  

 

The only way we could slow it down to that slow of a GPM is to do a holding tank, I’d recommend a 500 

gallon (or closest to this so we don’t have to worry about a custom size).  We’d run the backwash line 

over to the tank, the valve at the bottom would have a short piece of plumbing with a ball valve and 

flow meter so the GPM’s could be monitored visually 

 

Thanks, 

Jeff
 

 Fordyce 
 

,
 

 Commercial Project Manager 
   

4320 W Chandler Blvd Ste #1
 

Chandler,  AZ,  85226 
   

480-756-5617 Office 

480-349-8915 Mobile 

480-756-7088 Fax 
 

    

 



e #CPLstrong



